

Palumbo, Jennifer <ipalumbo@tolland.k12.ct.us>

Opportunities for HS and College Students

1 message

Willett, Walter <wwillett@tolland.k12.ct.us>
To: "Palumbo, Jennifer" <jpalumbo@tolland.k12.ct.us>

Tue, Oct 8, 2019 at 1:05 PM

Dear Friends,

My office offers several opportunities for high-school and college-students. As we head into the start of the school-year I thought I'd share these programs with you!

Please feel free to share this with any high school or college students who may be interested in any of these opportunities. Students interested in staying updated on the work of myself and my office can subscribe to my newsletter here https://iqconnect.lmhostediq.com/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=CT01JL&crop=13996. 7067311.5521620.7110933&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2flarson.house.gov%2fcontact%2fjoin-our-mailing-list&redir_log=138064054268382> .

Service Academy

As a member of Congress, I have the privilege of nominating Connecticut students to attend our nation's Service Academies.

Should you be interested in applying, visit my website https://iqconnect.lmhostediq.com/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx? &cid=CT01JL&crop=13996.7067311.5521620.7110933&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2flarson.house.gov% 2fservices%2fmilitary-academy-nominations&redir_log=319548189129445> to learn more about this great opportunity and how to apply. Nominations must be submitted before Friday, October 18th, 2019. If you have questions about the nomination process or submitting your application, please call my Service Academy Coordinator, Kimberly Harris, at 860-278-8888.

2020 Congressional Art Competition

Every year, high school students around the country compete for a chance to win a scholarship and have their artwork displayed in the United States Capitol. Since 1982, more than 650,000 students have taken part in this exciting opportunity. Winners of the Congressional Art Competition will have their artwork displayed in the U.S Capitol for one year, and will receive a trip down to Washington D.C for the installation as well as a \$3,000 per year scholarship.

You can find more information about the Congressional Art Competition here .

2019 Congressional App Challenge

The 2019 Congressional App Challenge is designed to encourage student participation in computer science and coding. This competition will challenge a student s' creativity and encourage them to pursue a career in science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM). The Challenge is open to middle and high school students who will compete within the First District by creating and exhibiting their software application, or "app," for mobile, tablet or computer devices.

To enter, middle and high school students must register on the App Challenge's website . All entries must be original in concept, design and execution.

All interested students are encouraged to register. The final submission deadline is November 1.

Internship Opportunities

Interning in a Congressional office is a great way to learn and gain vital professional skills while enhancing your knowledge of the legislative process. My office has open internships in my district office in Hartford and in my Washington D.C. office for the Spring of 2020. Interns participate in a wide range of tasks that are important to the operation of a Congressional office.

The spring internship program is open to all college students. Applications for both offices are accepted on a rolling basis.

Please read more about the internship program, application materials and application process here on my website .

Please don't hesitate to reach out to my office for questions and more information about any of these programs.

Have a great school year!

Regards,

[Image] John B. Larson Member of Congress

WASHINGTON OFFICE
1501 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515
Phone: (202) 225-2265 HARTFORD DISTRICT OFFICE
221 Main Street, 2nd Floor
Hartford, CT 06106
Phone: 860-278-8888

Unsubscribe https://iqconnect.lmhostediq.com/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=CT01JL&crop=13996.
7067311.5521620.7110933&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2flarson.house.gov%2fcontact%2fnewsletter%
2fnewsletter-unsubscribe&redir_log=215360188093477> | Privacy

Click here to open this e-mail in its own browser window https://iqconnect.lmhostediq.com/iqextranet/view_newsletter_setup.aspx?link=CT01JL%2501102405%2501Students%2bNewsletter%2bSeptember%2b2019%250113996.
7067311.5521620.7110933%2501k8howard%2540aol.com%2501stop%2buse%2bof%2bneonics%2bHoward-bender%2501stop%2buse%2bof%2bneonics%2bKatherine%2bHoward-bender%250121%2bPutnam%2bHts%253cbr%253e%250d%250aHartford%252c%2bCT%2b06106-1323%2501>
Ahttps://iqconnect.lmhostediq.

com/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=CT01JL&crop=13996.7067311.5521620.7110933&report_id=&redirect=https%3a% 2f%2fiqconnect.Imhostediq.com%2fiqextranet%2fview_newsletter.aspx%3fid%3d104385% 26c%3dMN08RN%26plain_text%3dY&redir_log=895382308431704> Click here to open a plain text version of this email https://iqconnect.Imhostediq.com/iqextranet/view_newsletter_setup.aspx?plain_text=Y&link=CT01JL%2501102405% 2501Students%2bNewsletter%2bSeptember%2b2019%250113996.7067311.5521620.7110933% 2501k8howard%2540aol.com%2501stop%2buse%2bof%2bneonics%2bHoward-bender%2501stop% 2buse%2bof%2bneonics%2bKatherine%2bHoward-bender%250121%2bPutnam%2bHts%253cbr% 253e%250d%250aHartford%252c%2bCT%2b06106-1323%2501>

--

Walter Willett, Ph.D. Superintendent Tolland Public Schools 51 Tolland Green Tolland, CT 06084

Phone: 860-870-6850 extension 1

Fax: 860-870-7737